
Christmas 
and New Year 
Train Services

Date General level of service

Friday 24 December 
Christmas Eve

From early evening, a revised service will run with many late evening trains being cancelled or not running to their normal 
destinations. The network will shut down completely by about 2200 and passengers travelling during the evening should 
make sure their journey will be possible before starting. 

Saturday 25 December 
Christmas Day NO SOUTH WESTERN RAILWAY OR ISLAND LINE SERVICE WILL RUN

Sunday 26 December 
Boxing Day NO SOUTH WESTERN RAILWAY OR ISLAND LINE SERVICE WILL RUN

Monday 27 December A revised Saturday service will run. Please check before travelling.
Altered train services and buses replace trains in the Woking area.

Tuesday 28 December A revised Saturday service will run. Please check before travelling.
Altered train services and buses replace trains in the Woking area..

Wednesday 29 and  
Thursday 30 December

A revised Saturday service will run. Please check before travelling.
Engineering work in the Vauxhall area will mean some suburban services will be altered.

Friday 31 December
New Year’s Eve

A revised Saturday service will run. Please check before travelling.
Engineering work in the Vauxhall area will mean some suburban services will be altered.
The annual Central London fireworks display is cancelled. 
Additional services will be leaving London Waterloo after midnight. 

Saturday 1 January 2022 
New Year’s Day

A revised Sunday service will run. Please check before travelling.
Engineering work in the Vauxhall area will mean some suburban services will be altered and buses replace trains 
between Clapham Junction and Wimbledon to serve Earlsfield.
Altered train services and buses replace trains in the Southampton area.

Sunday 2 January

A Sunday service will run. Please check before travelling.
Engineering work in the Vauxhall area will mean some suburban services will be altered and buses replace trains 
between Clapham Junction and Wimbledon to serve Earlsfield.
Altered train services and buses replace trains in the Southampton area.
Altered train services and buses replace trains in the Haslemere area.
Altered train services and buses replace trains in the Ascot area.

Monday 3 January A revised Saturday service will run. Please check before travelling.
Engineering work in the Vauxhall area will mean some suburban services will be altered.

Tuesday 4 January From Tuesday 4 January 2022, South Western Railway and Island Line will run a normal timetable. 

Details of Christmas and New Year holiday alterations to our services are available from on-line Journey Planners or from National Rail Enquiries.

24 December 2021 to 4 January 2022
There will be changes to our service over the Christmas and New Year period. The table below shows the general 
level of service only. Please visit southwesternrailway/Christmas for full details. Other operators may run 
different levels of service. Please check their publicity before you travel.




